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FROM THE DESK OF…  
Tom O’Donnell, Director of Operations  

As improved weather is 

on the horizons, we look 

back over the past few 

months of cold and snow.  

We want to thank all of 

you who braved the 

elements to visit your 

loved ones as well as those 

who reasonably decided it 

best to enjoy a telephone 

call until the weather 

improved.  We also want 

to thank our Maintenance 

Staff who worked tirelessly 

to keep our driveways and 

walkways clear and safe!  

This was a daunting task! 

Thank you!   

 

We are finally seeing the 

light at the end of the 

tunnel in terms of the flu 

season as well!  We still 

request that if you are 

feeling under the weather, 

particularly if you have a 

fever, you think twice 

before visiting.  Keep the 

telephone calls and cards 

coming – the residents 

enjoy these when you are 

unable to visit!   

 

We do anticipate an 

increase in visits as we 

celebrate Easter, Mother’s 

Day, Memorial Day, and 

Father’s Day over the 

upcoming months.  We 

hope you check out the 

activities calendars for the 

special events our 

Activities staff plan to 

honor those who have 

done some much for us!  

Many of these celebrations 

will also include special 

luncheon meals.  

Announcements regarding 

menu changes will be 

posted throughout the 

facility, but feel free to also 

call in and ask if something 

special is planned!  We 

enjoy having your 

company celebrating these 

special occasions.   

 

In conclusion, on behalf 

of the entire Park Village 

staff, we wish you a Happy 

Spring and all the joy that 

this time of year has to 

offer! 

 

Tom O’Donnell

PARK VILLAGE HEALTH CARE CENTER 

THE ACORN 
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SPOTLIGHT ON… 
 

MARCI SHUTT, ADMINISTRATOR    
 

Current Residence: 

Marci currently resides in Dover, Ohio.  

 

Family: 

     Marci and her husband Wayne have two daughters, Courtney and Katlyn.   

 

Interests/Hobbies: 

  Marci enjoys watching her daughters play and compete in golf.  Marci also enjoys crafts, floral  

 arranging and sewing. 

 

When you were younger, what did you want to be when you grew up? 

 When Marci was younger, she actually wanted to be an electrician and work on power lines!   

 Marci soon realized this wasn’t an ideal career for her as she has a fear of heights! 

 

What is something that reminds you of your childhood? 

 Listening to Residents tell stories of living without indoor plumbing or modern technology  

 reminds Marci of her childhood as she lived with her grandmother in the summer months.   

 Marci’s grandmother lived in a 4-room cabin with no indoor plumbing.  Those summers were the 

 best years of her childhood!  These experiences allowed Marci to appreciate what she had.  

  

What is one thing on your “Bucket List”? 

 Given her Scottish and Irish heritage, Marci hope to someday visit Ireland.  

 

What is something that people may not know about you? 

 Marci knows how to wire a house for electricity! (Truly a jack of all trades!) 

 

What is your favorite thing about working at Park Village? 

 Marci enjoys working for a family owned business because they believe in the importance of  

 caring for people and meeting their needs – it’s not about the bottom line or money. 
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Welcome New Residents 

Health Care Center 

Marilyn Geckler     James Gardner     Mercedes Baker     Richard Prince   

Cora Russell      Rebecca Richeson   Gweneth Shively     Betty Romo  

Ruth Ann Ray     Susan Cline     Verda Gloeckner     Carol Vandenburg 

Carolyn Jones     Carol Huffman     Margaret Dell     John Helmsdorfer   

Mary Ann Haswell     Betty Cotter     Ruth Schnittke     Mildred Dinger   

Daniel Caldwell     Ignacio Navarro     Jean Johnson     Beverly Zifer 

Wanda Loos      Pauline Singletary   Catherine Warner   Leroy Shull    

Sandy Hisrich     Eleanor Morris     Enos Goodwin     Charles Flynn  

Francis Fitzpatrick     Lois Fowler             John Johnson     Duane Belknap 

Lloyd Straub      Betty Gibbs      Naomi Gill      Virginia Diefenbaugh 

Venanzio Basiletti     Clifford Haglock      Venette Mason      Flora “Babe” Penrod   

William Nelson     Ruth VanGuilik     Lindley Singer     Shirley Carrico 

Joann Petrella     John Karl      Helen Shine 

 

Assisted Living 

Mary Bahler   Hannah Carr    Grace Bochsler 

Laurel Schenk  Julia Leiser    Harlan Hiltner 

Ellen Brueck   Hope Marstrell   Edna Ridenour 

Arthur Dell   Margaret Dell   Verda Gloeckner 

Ina Griffith   Lois Geib    Carol Zigman 

Tony Zigman   Jim Zeller    Lorraine Zeller 

Gwen Shively  William McMann   Charles Jones 

Virginia Noland  John Lorenz    Jerry Renner  

Dorothy Marty    

 

Independent Living 

Alicia Waddington   Joe Keener  Penny Zurcher 

Beverly Watson 

We are pleased that you have chosen Park Village Health Care Center! 

Please take full advantage of all that our campus has to offer, including our many 

activities.  Also, please remember that you are more than welcome to invite your friends 

or family to join you for our activities and meals! 
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Happy Birthday!!! 

January 

Maxine Basiletti – 1/5  Nora Tolbert – 1/6  Joe Keener – 1/8 

Lorraine Zeller – 1/9  Sophia (Bea) Fiedler – 1/9 Ruth Schnittke – 1/10 

John Lorenz – 1/10  Ada Rau – 1/13   Glen Traver – 1/16 

Ellen Edwards – 1/17  Ruth Rausch – 1/18  Leonia Smith – 1/23 

Florence Keplinger – 1/26  Paula Torch – 1/26  Lucille Fete – 1/26  

James Zeller – 1/27  Mary Malcuit – 1/29 

 

 

February  

Hope Marstrell – 2/7  Dorothy Fulton – 2/7  Carol Sayre – 2/8 

Howard Fox – 2/9   Bonnie Hoffman – 2/12   

Violet Zimmerman – 2/13 Roger Renner – 2/17  Verna Lahr – 2/19 

Clara Semon – 2/19  Doris Micelli – 2/19  Vera Myers – 2/22 

Oliva Ruszin – 2/25  Mary Graziani – 2/25   

Marjorie Rudolph – 2/26 Laverna Mutti – 2/26 

Elizabeth Eckert – 2/28  Jim Weaver – 2/29 

 

March 

Lloyd Kail – 3/1   Stuart Barr – 3/1   Flora Penrod – 3/2 

Arthur Johnson – 3/4    Mary Irene Welch – 3/6  Jean Johnson – 3/6 

Verna Arnold – 3/7  William McMann – 3/7   

Agnes Helmsdorfer – 3/8 Grace Bochsler – 3/10  Anna Peveto – 3/12 

Maryann Gray – 3/13  Forrest Brown – 3/13   

Dorothy Nicholson – 3/15 Sandra Hisrich – 3/16  Carol Edards – 3/17 

Carol Vandenburg – 3/18 Dorothy Bowers – 3/19  Josephine Baab – 3/19 

Arlene Reed – 3/20  Ruth Breniser – 3/22  Josephine Nuzzi – 3/24 

Ruth Harstine 3/30  Eleanor Morris – 3/30 
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In Memory Of… 

 

Josephine Shilling  Dorothy McCulley  Theresa Doriche 

Valaria Basiletti   Margaret Galbraith  Laura Speicher 

Dorothy Ohler   Katherine Simmers  Marjorie Gatcher 

Elizabeth Morgan  Jean Mathias   Josephine Hostetler 

Flossie Lebold   Jean Stevenson   John Cookson 

Richard Tristano  George Weller   Dan Urfer 

Harlan Hiltner   Ellen Brueck   Roy Kennedy 

Harry Mushrush   Jane Osborne   Dan Reiss 

Iona Winkler   Dan Graziani   Jerry Steiner 

Marie Lorson  
 

 

 

Softly the leaves of memory fall. 

Gently I gather and treasure them all. 

Unseen, unheard you are always near, 

So missed, so loved, so always dear.  

No longer in our lives to share. 

But in our hearts you’re always there. 

~Unknown 

 



 
Park Village Health Care Center 

 
             

Looking Ahead… 

 

April starts off with a wonderful celebration… Easter! Nothing says spring quite like 

the Easter holiday.  Many of our activities during the first few days of the month focus 

on Easter, but carry over into celebrating warmer weather, sunshine, and all things 

spring! We encourage you to make plans to share in this celebration with your loved one!  

As always you are invited to participate in any of the offered activities, but want to 

draw your attention to a special Easter Day noon meal!   

 

May continues the enjoyment with a special celebration centered around Mother’s Day.  

As we have in the past, we will be planning a special activity to enjoy with your loved 

ones, particularly those mothers and grandmothers that have meant so much over the 

years!  We also enjoy the opportunity to remember and honor those courageous men and 

women who have served our country in the military.  We will plan activities in honor of 

Memorial Day towards the end of the month.  

 

June allows us to enjoy warmer weather and acknowledge those other special people in 

our lives – our fathers and grandfathers.  Please watch for special activities planned on 

honor of Father’s Day, as we would love to have to celebrate with your loved ones!  

 

As spring turns into summer, please do not forget that we will have monthly cookouts for 

the noon meal.  Many of the residents and their families enjoyed these special days last 

year and we look forward to continuing the tradition this year!  We will also be bringing 

out the patio furniture soon to allow everyone to enjoy some fresh air and sunshine! 

 

 


